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Apply NOW to join the next cohort for Evangelism & 
Church Growth 
“I’m loving the program so much, it’s made such an impact in my life, I can’t 
wait for the next module!” This note came to us in an email from Pastor 
Mike Cauley, a DMin program participant and pastor from Keller, Texas 
who began his DMin journey in 2006. 
 
The cohort launching in January of 2008 will meet in sunny Florida at the 
Forest Lake Church near Orlando. You can be a part of the next cohort for 
the Evangelism concentration by sending your application before November 
30. For more information: dmin@andrews.edu, ph. 1-800-717-6244.  
 
(See the Evangelism and Church Growth concentration brochure for more 
information about the new cohort’s curriculum and schedule.) 

Mike Cauley, pastor 
of the Come and 
See Church at 
Keller, Texas 
 

 
APA Style Guide Adopted for DMin Project Reports/Dissertations 
Due to the practical nature of the Doctor of Ministry projects, after much discussion and 
consideration, the program administrators have determined that the project writing process 
would be better served by transitioning to the use of the American Psychological Association 
style guide. While this change is to be implemented now, participants who have already 
completed the DMin Project Proposal course but have not yet begun writing the project may 
choose whether to proceed with APA or continue with the Turabian Manual.  
 

  
You can join the Doctor of Ministry program 
in 2008!  
 
Cohorts are forming NOW for concentrations in 
 
  ● Evangelism & Church Growth 
  ● Urban Ministries 
  ● Expository Preaching 
 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to start the 
application process! 
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